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LEGAL NOTICE 

 

In accordance with MGL Chapter 40A and the Townsend Zoning Bylaw, the Townsend Planning 

Board will continue a public hearing on Monday January 14, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at Memorial 

Hall, 272 Main St., on the application of Locke Brook Solar, LLC. for a Site Plan Review and a 

Npdes Phase II Stormwater Management Application under Zoning Bylaws §145-86 and 

Chapter 85.  The applicant is requesting a Site Plan Review and a Stormwater Permit for a ground 

mounted solar installation at the property located at 22 West Meadow Road. (Assessor’s Map 4, 

Lot 15). 

Parties wishing to speak in support of, or in opposition to, this application may do so in writing 

prior to the hearing, or at the hearing in person or represented by an agent or attorney.  Copies of 

this application are available for review in the offices of the Town Clerk and Planning Board Office 

during business hours. 

 

Lance McNally 

Chairman, Planning Board 
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